American Friends of the
Episcopal Diocese of Jerusalem

Building Hope in the Holy Land

<J AFED

The Rt. Rev. Thomas Brown, Bishop of the Episcopal Diocese of Maine &
American Friends of the Episcopal Diocese of Jerusalem

Cordially invite you to

A Reception to Celebrate
The Episcopal Diocese of Jerusalem and its Christian Witness in the Holy Land

Thursday, August 1, 2019
5:00 PM - 7:00 PM
St. Paul's Episcopal Church
27 Pleasant Street, Brunswick, ME 04011

Learn about pilgrimage to the Holy Land
Get first-hand reports on how U.S. donors transform lives
of the vulnerable and displaced in the Middle East
Enjoy Middle Eastern Food

RSVP to bwilson@afedj.org or 203-655-3575 by July 25, 2019



